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REPORT OF THE TRAFFIC AND PARKING COMMITTEE

Attendee Name Title Status Arrived
William M. Roche Chair Present
Robert C. Trane Vice Chair Present
Walter F. Pero Ward Four Alderman Absent

191054 - That the Director of Traffic and Parking and the Commissioner of Public Works 
place proper signage on the appropriate poles at the bus stop on Webster Avenue adjacent 
to St. Joseph's Church and the Charter School, and recommend to the Ward 2 Alderman 
other signage there to comply with city regulations and provide for public safety.:

A written response received from Traffic and Parking Director Matt Dias stated that Traffic and 
Parking reviewed the west side of Webster Avenue and that two additional NO PARKING 
ANYTIME signs would be installed on that side of the street.  In addition, the MBTA will be 
contacted to install additional BUS STOP signs at the bus stops on Webster Avenue, between 
Washington and Newton Streets.

RESULT: WORK COMPLETED

191095 - Director of Traffic and Parking responding to various Board Orders.:

RESULT: WORK COMPLETED

191565 - That the Commissioner of Public Works re-stripe the intersection of Cutter 
Avenue and Summer Street, indicating a left turn only lane and a straight lane for Summer 
Street.:

A written response received from Traffic and Parking Director Matt Dias stated that a condition 
for development at 377 Summer Street requires that the developer, prior to Certificate of 
Occupancy, re-stripe the Summer Street/Cutter Avenue intersection.  All pavement markings at 
this location will be installed to City standards and paid by the developer when the project is 
complete. 
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RESULT: WORK COMPLETED

191673 - That the Director of Traffic and Parking report to this Board on the feasibility of 
a sticker or placard for non-commercial resident vehicles that a resident owner could 
obtain for legal street parking when they plan to be away from the city for more than 48 
hours.:

A written response received from Traffic and Parking Director Matt Dias stated that Traffic and 
Parking will meet with the Ward 6 Alderman to discuss this item.

RESULT: WORK COMPLETED


